

Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationREGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

February 3, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. <u>043</u>, s. 2020

SUBMISSION OF STATUS REPORT FOR THE EARLY REGISTRATION SY 2020-2021

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, Functional Divisions
Education Program Supervisors/Coordinators
Public Schools Division Supervisors (PSDSs)/OICs
Principal/Heads of Secondary Schools
Teachers and Non-Teaching Personnel

- 1. Disseminating the herein DepEd Regional Memorandum entitled "Submission of Status Report for the Early Registration SY 2020-2021" advising the field to submit a status report of early registration every 5:00 p.m. starting February 1, 2020 until March 6, 2020 (except Sunday).
- 2. The report shall be submitted to the Office of the Regional Director through email zaldztian@yahoo.com or idafcabantan@yahoo.com.
- 3. For more information, kindly refer to the attached communication.
- 3. Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MARILYN S. ANDALES, ED.D., CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent



Address:Deptd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City Telephone Nos.: 032-2556405

Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph; depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com

Website: www.depedcebuprovince.com



Republic of the Philippines Department of Concation REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM No. 8, 2020

SUBMISSION OF STATUS REPORT FOR THE EARLY REGISTRATION SY 2020-2021

To: Schools Division Superintendents All Concerned

- 1. The Department of Education (DenEd) through DenED Order No. 3, 2018, otherwise known as the "Basic Education Enrolment Policy," ensures that all new entrants for Kindergarten, Grades 1,7, and 11 learners in public and private elementary and secondary schools nationwide are registered for the incoming school year 2020-2021.
- 2. All learners must be accounted. Hence, the Schools Division Superintendents are hereby advised to submit a status report of early registration every 5:00 p.m. starting February 1 until March 6, 2020 (except Sunday). It is also requested to send pictures on the conduct of the registration. The report shall be submitted to the Office of the Regional Director through email add <u>saldstian@yahoo.com</u> or idafcabantan@yahoo.com.
- The status report will be consolidated for submission to the DepEd Central Office.
 The data is necessary in order to respond the rapid changing learning environment.
- 4. The early registration module in the Learners Information System (LIS) has been deployed starting on February 1, 2020, teachers and school heads can start encoding their report.

5. Immediate compliance and dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ J.D., E. C.D., CESO V

Director III OIC-Regional Director